
Good Morning WSHS Families, 

We want to remind families that April 1 is an early release for our district students to allow our staff to be vaccinated.  Thank you 
for your flexibility with this event.  We very much appreciate you.   I hope this allows you to spend extra time with your loved ones 
over the break.  We look forward to welcoming students back on April 6th.  And as a final reminder, the high school students have 
a scheduled early release on Wednesday, April 14th.  This early release is for high school students only.  Our Elementary and 
Middle School students have a regular school day.  Therefore, our buses will run at their regularly scheduled time. 

Our freshman and sophomore students are scheduled to take their ACT Aspire assessments on Wednesday and Thursday, April 21 
and April 22, 2021.  We appreciate you not scheduling appointments on these testing  dates.  

Finally, we understand that there are many questions concerning our plans for prom, senior sing out and graduation, to name 
few.   At this time, all items are on as planned. We will have more answers as to attendance at these significant events as the dates 
get closer.  We understand that this is not a concrete answer for those questions but appreciate your patience as we wait for 
guidance from La Crosse County.  

Stay Well!

Principal

Spring Live Stream Events:    We are excited to report we have a one-stop-shop for our 
spring live stream events.   It can be found on our COVID 19 Updates page.  Although we are 
still limited to the number of attendees for many of our events, we are happy to provide live links when we are able.   Feel free to 
browse often!

                        Senior Exit Project: Judges Needed!
                                Each year our Seniors showcase their work on their Senior Exit Projects by presenting to a panel of community 
judges.  Being a judge is an excellent way to learn more about the process and the type of projects students complete. 
Presentation day this year is the afternoon of Wednesday, May 12.  If you are interested in becoming a judge or have questions, 
please contact: Michelle Schwier at schwier.michelle@wsalem.k12.wi.us  or call the high school at 786-1220.
                                  

From the School Nurse:  
Students not feeling well while at school are asked to visit the school nurse before contacting parents to arrange pick up.  
Our school nurses will evaluate the student and call parents if they deem the student should go home due to illness.   

School Nutrition Website 
Please visit our school  nutrition website for menus, Farm to School Information, Harvest of the month and Free 
and Reduced meal program information.  

West Salem High School 
Update for March 25, 2021

April Calendar Items
April 1, 2021                Early Release
April 2-5, 2021           Easter Break- No School 
April 14, 2021              Early Release for HS students ONLY.  ES and MS students have school. 
April 21, 2021             ACT Aspire Assessment, Sophomores
April 22, 2021            ACT Aspire Assessment, Freshman  
April 30, 2021            4th Quarter Mid-Term

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZAOJ4REvYYcC1WMb_w-ARLZIN5oxRK1jc97EzbZITWQ/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:schwier.michelle@wsalem.k12.wi.us
https://www.wsalem.k12.wi.us/content/s/school-district-of-west-salem-school-nutrition-services

